
Beep baseball, or baseball for the blind, comes to the
Salem Common on Sunday, Sep. 17! The Salem

Commission on Disabilities invites you to come watch and
listen to blind athletes play an adaptive form of baseball
using their ears and athletic skills. The Boston Strong is a

team of adults and kids living with blindness who have
learned to hit a beeping ball, run to a buzzing base, and

play the game with heart and determination. The
exhibition will begin around 12:00 and is sponsored by

Adaptive Sports New England. Following the game,
spectators will have the chance to put on a blind fold and

try it for themselves. To learn more about the Boston
Strong, visit https://adaptivesportsne.org/beep-baseball/.




Baseball for the Blind
BEEP BASEBALLBEEP BASEBALLBEEP BASEBALL

12:00 (Noon)
Beep Baseball

Demonstration
Boston Strong

1:00 - 2 :00 PM
Try it Out/Skills

Challenge
Open to Public!

https://www.salemma.gov/commission-disabilities
https://adaptivesportsne.org/beep-baseball/

